
PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
 PROCUREMENT POLICY AND COMPLIANCE MONITORING BOARD 

 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Wednesday, November 18, 
2020 Attorney General’s Procurement Policy and Compliance Monitoring Board 
meeting has been cancelled. 

The next PPCMB meeting is scheduled to meet on Wednesday, December 23, 
2020 at 2:00 p.m.  The meeting will be held by telephone conference call at:  

1-888-494-4032 

P/Code:  1691 753 115 

     
 

Members of the public wishing to comment during the meeting will be asked to 
contact Kathy Leiser @kleiser@atg.state.il.us., prior to the start of the meeting. 
 
 The Board meeting will begin at 2:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 


